
 
May 30, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Decorative Crete Worx.com 
3717 Cumberland Ln. 
Grand Prairie, Texas  75052 
(214) 755-2264 
Attn: Dave Gonzales 
 
Re: Services Performed 
 
Dear Mr. Gonzales 
 
We would like to formally thank you for your professionalism and outstanding service in 
resurfacing and staining our front porch, back porch and spa deck in March 2007. Every 
aspect of the job was carried out in a timely manner and the work performed was of the 
highest caliber and level of perfection. There were absolutely no short cuts taken and the 
products utilized were the finest. 
 
Equally impressive were meeting the scheduled appointments and completion of the 
project. We clearly were told that weather may be a factor, however, assurances were 
given that customer satisfaction would be the end result. Mr. Conzales and his staff 
delivered as promised and we are extremely pleased. 
 
We have already referred your company to one of our friends and will continue to do so. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark & Lesa Dale 
North Richland Hills, Texas 
(817) 885-2952  
           


